
From: Dan Hendry 
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2024 2:25 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request to Speak on Tuesday on the secondary school city transit pass 
 
Hi there, 
 
I would like to be included as a virtual speaker for the upcoming SPPC. I will be speaking about 
Kingston's experience with free transit passes and field trips for local students and the national Get on 
the Bus movement. 
 
I appreciate your help; please let me know the next steps. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dan 
--  
Dan Hendry 
Get on the Bus - Co-Founder & Project Director 
 


